
Office of the Sark Electricity Price Control Commissioner 

Notice
Friday, 29th June, 2018 

The consultation on the Proposed Price Control Order closed last Monday, the 25th of June. On that 

day, I received a detailed submission from Collas-Crill, lawyers acting on behalf of Sark Electricity 

Limited.  This document raised a number of important issues to which I should give some 

consideration. I will, therefore, not be setting a Control Order on Sunday, 1st July, 2018, as I had 

hoped.  In addition, I have received a response to the consultation from a resident to which I must 

give Sark Electricity Limited the chance to consider and, should they so choose, to respond. I 

apologise for the further delay to the process which, judging from messages I have received from 

residents, I know will cause some disappointment. I hope that I will come to a final decision on the 

Order within three weeks.  

Anthony White  

Commissioner  

commissioner@epc.sark.gg 


